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On Thursday 16 June our residents and staff dressed up in 1920s style for our 'Guys and Dolls' themed day at Woodstock

Residential Care Home.

Some of us wore our best sparkly frocks, with beaded jewellery and feather boas, whilst others dressed up as gangsters with a

white shirt, tie and braces.

We decorated our Home in a black and gold theme, with balloons and 1920s stickers and accessories.

We had so much fun with everyone singing and giving their best performances at the karaoke. We sang along to some of our

favourite songs and had such a laugh dancing, singing and cheering each other on!
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